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Special Lecture at Todai
Science and Technology in the Obama Administration

including Climate and Energy

We are very honored to announce the lecture by Dr. John P. Holdren, Assistant to the President for
Science and Technology and Director of the Office of Science and Technology in the Executive Office of
the President of the United States. Dr. Holdren works closely with President Obama, and will give a
lecture on the role of science and technology in the Obama Administration, including in the areas of
climate change and energy. We appreciate your participation.

Outline:
Date: June 11, 2010 (Fri) 15:00-16:30
Venue: The Iron Gate Memorial Hall
(14th F1., Faculty of Medicine Experimental Research Bldg., The University of Tokyo)
Fee: Free

Program:
15:00-15:10 Opening Remarks by Dr. Tanaka, Executive Vice President, University of Tokyo
15:10-16:00 Lecture by Dr. John P. Holdren
Assistant to the President for Science and Technology
Director of the Office of Science and Technology in the Executive Office of the President of
the United States
16:00-16:30 Discussion
Master of Ceremonies:
Dr. Hiromichi Kimura, Project Professor, University of Tokyo

Biography: Dr. John P. Holdren is Assistant to the President for Science and Technology
and Director of the Office of Science and Technology in the Executive Office of the
President of the United States. Prior to joining the Obama Administration, he was the
Teresa and John Heinz Professor of Environmental Policy and Director of the Program on
Science, Technology, and Public Policy at the Kennedy School of Government, and
Professor of Environmental Science and Policy in the Department of Earth and Planetary
Sciences, at Harvard University, as well as Director of the Woods Hole Research Center
and co—chair of the independent, bipartisan National Commission on Energy Policy. Dr.
Holdren holds degrees in aerospace engineering and theoretical plasma physics from MIT and Stanford and is the
author of some 350 publications on global environmental change, energy technology and policy, nuclear arms control
and nonproliferation, and science and technology policy. He is a member of the National Academy of Sciences, the
National Academy of Engineering, and the American Academy of Arts and Sciences; a former President of the
American Association for the Advancement of Science; and one of the first recipients, in 1981, of a MacArthur
Foundation Prize Fellowship. In 1995 he gave the Nobel Peace Prize acceptance lecture on behalf of the Pugwash
Conferences on Science and World Affairs, an international arms—control and scientific-cooperation organization in
which he held leadership positions starting in 1982. From 1994 to 2001, Dr. Holdren served as a member of
President Clinton’s Council of Advisors on Science and Technology (PCAST), and from 1994 through 2004 he
chaired the Committee on International Security and Arms Control of the National Academy of Sciences.

Registration:

Participants are required to be registered in advance. Please e—mail your name, affiliation, phone number, and e—
mail address to pbi_info@mol.f.u—tokyo.ac.jp.

Secretariat: Ms. Takahashi, Ms. lida

Pharmaco—business Innovation, Graduate School of Pharmaceutical Sciences
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